
Grimsargh Parish Council 
  

Local Government Act 1972 Section 87(1) 
  

Casual Vacancy for two Parish Councillors   
  
 
  

Following the recent uncontested Elections, Grimsargh Parish Council now 
has two vacancies on their Parish Council. 

             
If you are interested in becoming a co-opted member of the Parish Council 
please come along to the next two meetings of the Parish Council to be held 
on Thursday 4 June and Thursday 2 July at 7.30pm in the Village Hall, 
Preston Road, Grimsargh.  This will be your opportunity to find out about the 
work of the Parish Council.  We will then co-opt two members onto the Parish 
Council as soon as possible.  
 
If you need any further details about these vacancies please contact the 
Clerk, Sue Whittam on Preston 01772 863477 or by e mail 
clerkgrimsarghparishcouncil@gmail.com 
 
 

 
 

           
 
 
           Sue Whittam 
           Clerk to the Council 
  
 14 May 2015  
 

 


